
PERQUIMANS COUNTY
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

P.O. BOX 45
HERTFORD, NORTH CAROLINA 27944

TELEPHONE: 1-252-426-7550

P U B L I C N O T I C E

The Perquimans County Board of Commissioners Regular Work Session scheduled for

Monday, May 18, 2014, at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled. Instead their Budget Work Session will

begin at 7:00 p.m. in the EMS Building located at 159 Creek Drive, Hertford, NC 27944.
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